
Homework 

Sent By: Mrs Sarah Lander 

Sent 11 Feb 2020 13:45 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The children in Year 6 all now have login details for both Read Theory 

(https://readtheory.org/auth/login) and Spelling Frame (https://spellingframe.co.uk/). For 

Spelling Frame, Year 6 are trialling its effectiveness as a means of spelling home support 

before it is potentially rolled out across the rest of the school. Details of what your child 

needs to do is in the weekly homework sheet on the school website 

(https://www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk/website/homework_2019-20/422208). Any 

feedback would be welcome. 

The Y6 Team 
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